

Dear Neighbor,

Creating a healthy community is a win for everyone! Preserving historic destination spots, heritage and tradition is also important, especially in a community that is as ethnically diverse as Johnstown. With your wonderful help we are striving to do both in the beautiful garden spaces at Sandyvale Memorial Gardens and Conservancy.

Through the programs that your support has made possible, we are reaching out to students, adults, seniors, veterans, the physically challenged and also man's best friend, enhancing and preserving this special green space that serves many needs in our community with a one-mile loop trail that connects to the James Mayer Riverwalk Trail, a dog park, a state-of-the-art greenhouse, community gardens and much more. Sensitive to the original use of the site, garden rooms are being created for memorializing and beautifying the grounds and honoring our veterans and we need your support to continue this monumental task. All work is done by volunteers so your contributions go directly into beautiful landscaping projects and garden rooms, the development of an expansion garden in memory of Daniel and Marcia Glosser, restoring historic buildings on site, statuary and a greenhouse that produces and harvests thousands of heads of lettuce and produce for distribution to needy families in our community, as well as to educational programs in local history and gardening that are offered throughout the year to student field trips and citizens of all ages.

We need your support to continue the preservation, transformation and enhancement of this historic and largest green space in the city, and to thank you for your support, Sandyvale Memorial Gardens and Conservancy is holding a special 2025 membership drawing! A membership donation of \$50 or more entitles you to enter a drawing for two VIP Wine Festival tickets (a \$100 value) to the premier wine event in our region – The Sandyvale Wine Festival on Saturday, September 6, 2025. The winner will be notified through the USPS.

Membership options are listed below. Please consider a donation so we can continue this important work in our community offering programming and preserving and improving the beautiful green space that is Sandyvale.

			rt and return this form with your donation:)
	Veterans	Free	Thank you! You already paid your dues.
	Green Thumb (Individual)	\$10.00	Enclosed is my check for: \$
	Green Hand (Family)	\$15.00	Enclosed is my check for: \$
	Green Heart	\$25.00	Enclosed is my check for: \$
	*Green Mind	\$50.00	Enclosed is my check for: \$
	*Green Gardener\$100.00 and upEnclosed is my check for: \$ *Eligible for a drawing for two free VIP Wine Festival tickets!		
Name_		Address	
Phone]	Email	

Please make check payable to: "Sandyvale", return this form with check to: Sandyvale, PO Box 41, Johnstown, PA 15907

Note: Sandyvale is a 501(c)(3) non-profit, Pennsylvania Charitable Organization and contributions are tax deductible.

You can also donate on-line under the "About" tab at: www.SandyvaleMemorialGardens.org

Thank you for your generosity and your support!

Diana M. Kabo, President

Barry Gallagher, Fundraising Chairman